
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 
 

      25 May 2021 
 

Sir/Madam: 
 

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards 
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) as contained in its 
Resolution No. NTC 21-21, the Department is awarding the procurement for the 
conduct of the competency-based leadership program for the Foreign Service Officers’ 
(FSOs) Cadetship Course – Batch 28 to your firm, the Zesi Auxano Perissos 
Management and Consulting, Inc. (Zesi Consulting), in the total amount of One 
Million Three Hundred Ninety-Nine Thousand Seven Hundred Forty-Four Pesos (PhP 
1,399,744.00)  only, including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the 
Department’s existing accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to 
the signing of the Contract. 

    
                                                              Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
            ERNESTO C. ABELLA 

        Undersecretary and  
  Head of the Procuring Entity 

 
 
 
 
Zesi Auxano Perissos Management and Consulting, Inc. (Zesi Consulting) 
    309 Greenworld Plaza, 79 President’s Avenue 
        Teoville Subdivision BF Homes Paranaque City  
 
 
 
 
 
 


